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Retirement housing inquiry hears from major 

companies 

On Wednesday 12 October, companies operating in the retirement housing sector will present their views at 

the next public hearing for the retirement housing inquiry. 

The public hearing will be held from 7:00 pm to 9:15 pm in the Legislative Council Committee Room at 

Parliament House, with representatives from Stockland, Pinnacle Living and Aveo attending. 

The Legal and Social Issues Committee will also hear from the Property Council of Australia and there will be an 

opportunity for any community members at the public hearing to make statements to the Committee. 

The hearing is part of a comprehensive review into the operation and regulation of the retirement housing 

sector in Victoria. 

The public hearing schedule and submissions made to the inquiry are available from the Committee’s website. 
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